
NASHVILLE, Tenn. (August 29, 2022) – Neel-Schaffer, Inc., has hired 
Jeremy Branch, PE, CFM, to serve as a Water Resources Engineer in the firm’s 
Chattanooga (Tenn.) office.

Branch has more than 10 years of Water Resources Engineering experience, 
including six with the Albuquerque (N.M.) District of the US Army Corps of 
Engineers. Branch has joined Neel-Schaffer’s diverse group of Water Resources 
Engineers and will work on a variety of H&H analysis and drainage study/
design projects for clients across our nine-state footprint.

“We are very excited to have Jeremy come aboard to add more strength and 
expertise to the company’s Water Resources group, while establishing our 
new H&H group in Chattanooga,” said Mike Phillips, PE, CFM, Neel-Schaffer’s 
H&H Discipline Lead. “We look forward to Jeremy getting involved in various 
Water Resources projects across the company.”

Branch is a Registered Professional Engineer and a Certified Floodplain 
Manager. He holds a Bachelor of Science degree in Civil Engineering from 
New Mexico Institute of Mining and Technology.
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About Neel-Schaffer Inc.
Neel-Schaffer is a multi-disciplined engineering and planning firm with offices throughout the South. Founded in 1983, the firm 
is ranked 197th on Engineering News-Record’s list of the nation’s Top 500 Design Firms for 2022.
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